
Safety and Productivity Solutions 
9680 Old Bailes Road 
Fort Mill, SC 29707 USA 
www.honeywell.com     sps.honeywell.com  

Letter of Authorization 
May,31,2022 

 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of Engineering and Technology Laboratory Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Rd 
Columbia MD 21046-1609  
Subject: Request for Confidentiality  
 
SUBJECT: Class II Permissive Change for FCC ID: HD5-RT10AL0N 
 
Dear Examiner, 
 
This is to request a Class II Permissive Change for FCC ID: HD5-RT10AL0N. 
Model: RT10AL0N (approval date:09/01/2020). 
 
Now we, Honeywell International Inc.would like to modify the authorized equipment for below changes: 
 
◆Add a new Crystal for MIPI DSI to eDP IC chip for LCD parts only. 
◆NFC chip changed, which the new chip component is pin-for-pin compatible, has the same basic function 
and no change in radio parameters has occurred, also the same conditions apply of the PCB is replaced with 
an equivalent chip.  
◆Some non- RF minor hardware change. 
 
Except for the change above, no other modification is performed. Also, the change does not have any impact 
on the approved radio parameter. More details please refer to OD_Product Equality Declaration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Mandana Salahshour  
Mandana.Mobasher@honeywell.com 
Manager – Regulatory Compliance 
Honeywell International Inc 
SPS (Safety and Productivity Solutions) 
Office:+1-803-835-8190 
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